
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Enter into a contract with Commercial Electronics for Radio System Integration 

DEPARTMENT: Police 

STAFF CONTACT: James Gresham 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the proposed contract for systems integration in the amount of $32,670.77. 

 BACKGROUND: 

In December of 2021 council entered into a systems purchase agreement with L3 Harris Inc. for the City of 
Stephenville to join the Granbury Regional Radio Network.  (GRRN)  The total cost estimate included a quote for 
radio system integration with our 911/radio recorder.   

Commercial Electronics/Higher Ground submitted an original estimate in October of 2021 for $32,670.77.  This 
system is used to record all outgoing and incoming radio, telephone and 911 traffic.  In order to be compatible 
with the new P.25 trunking system the recorder must be integrated with the new radio system.   

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The expenditure amount of $32,670.77 is the amount budgeted for this portion of the project.   

 ALTERNATIVES 

Do not integrate 911/radio recorder with system.   


